CITIZENS WISHING TO BE HEARD

Sandra Jones, 4940 Coppage Road, addressed the commission regarding taxpayers over the age of 65 being exempt from paying school taxes on their property taxes. Ms. Jones asked the commission to please consider the seniors in our community. Chairman Slaughter stated he would speak with Ms. Jones after the meeting was adjourned.

Gretchen Quarterman, 6565 Quarterman Road, addressed the commission to say "thank you" for the participation in the Valdosta-Lowndes Love Your River Clean Up. Mrs. Quarterman also thanked the commission for not closing Wells Road.

John Quarterman, 6565 Quarterman Road, addressed the commission to say "thank you" for the participation in the Valdosta-Lowndes Love Your River Clean Up. Mr. Quarterman also thanked the Chairman and Mayor for agreeing to participate in the Chairman and Mayor's Paddle being held on Saturday, January 29, 2022 at the Troupeville Boat Ramp.

ADJOURNMENT

Commissioner Orenstein made a motion to adjourn the regular session, Commissioner Wisenbaker second. Chairman Slaughter adjourned the meeting at 6:30 p.m.